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/ s Commonwealth Edison
j one First Nationi! Plata. Chicago. Ilknorsd 4

.( ^^2 '7 Addr:.ss R; ply to: Post Office Box 767
'N ,-' Chicago, Illinois 60690 J

October 23, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Sub ject: Byron Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Braidwood Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Post Accident Sampling System
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454/455/456/457

Reference (a): D. H. Smith letter to H. R. Denton
dated October 15, 1984

Dear Mr. Denton:

This is to clarify the intent of Attachment 7 to Reference
(a). Regarding the Containment High Range Radiation Monitors at
Byron, we are requesting a waiver from the factory calibration
requirements in NUREG 0737 on the basis that the calibration
described in Attachment 7 is an acceptable alternative. We were not
addressing any change to "In Situ" calibration.

Please address further questions regarding this matter to
this office. One signed original and fif teen copies of this letter
are provided for NRC Review.

truly y|ours,|
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David H. Smith
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

Attachment

cc: Resident Inspector - Byron
J. Streeter - RIII
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